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Orlando, Florida 32822-5003 
Phone: (407) 812-6331  Fax: (407) 812-6978 

 
January 13, 2017 
 
 
Mr. William Castillo 
Airport Planning Manager 
Broward County Aviation Department 
2200 SW 45th Street, Suite 101 
Dania Beach, Florida 33312 
 
Dear Mr. Castillo: 
 
 RE:  Fort Lauderdale International Airport, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 
   Approval of Airport Forecasts for Airport Master Plan Update 
 
This letter responds to your request made December 15, 2016 regarding the approval of two 
interrelated and co-dependent aviation activity forecasts for Fort Lauderdale International 
Airport.  First, the FAA’s Airports District Office (ADO) approves the Baseline Forecasts 
summarized in Table A-1 of the Aviation Activity Forecasts Report, dated June 2016.  Second, 
the FAA’s ADO also accepts the use of Broward County Aviation Department’s preferred 
Accelerated Baseline Forecasts summarized in Table A-2 of the prior referenced report.  It is our 
understanding that the Accelerated Forecasts will be used as a sensitivity scenario for purposes of 
establishing facility requirements and considered in developing airport improvement alternatives.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (407) 812-6331, ext. 117. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Marisol C. Elliott 
Community Planner 
 
cc:  Pete Ricondo, Ricondo & Associates 


